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Hazelton, Laura

From: Margaret Richardson <margaretrichardson1@btinternet.com>

Sent: 05 August 2015 11:16

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 157 Arlington Road, NW1 7ET; Application ref: 2015/3665/P

Dear Laura, 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 
 
We object to this proposal for the following reasons: 
 
The installation of railings on the first floor rear balcony would make it a usable space and lead to 
overlooking of both neighbours'   
properties. 
 
Likewise, the installation of railings on the roof would make it a space for parties etc which would 
be an antisocial use in such a tightly packed residential area. 
Railings on roofs are not a characteristic feature in these listed terraces. 
 
We were shocked to see that the house has a full width, glass fronted extension. Do you know 
when this was granted planning permission? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
London NW1 7EA 
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